Notice of Belvidere Selectboard Public Hearing,
September 1st, 2021

PURPOSE: The Belvidere Selectboard hereby provides notice of a public hearing
being held pursuant to 24 VSA §4385 (Adoption and Amendment of Plans) and
§4444 (Public Hearing Notice for Adoption) for the purpose of hearing public
comments concerning the proposed Municipal Plan for the Town of Belvidere
2021-2029.

The public hearing has been scheduled for:

DATE: September 1., 2021, at 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Belvidere Central School, Route 109, Belvidere, VT

Copies of the full text of the proposed Town Plan for Belvidere can be located in
the office of the Belvidere Town Clerk in Belvidere, Vermont. A copy is also
available for inspection on Lamoille County Planning Commission’s website at
https://www.lcpcvt.org/belvidere

For further information, please contact Alec Jones at LCPC at (802) 888-4548.




